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Na(onal	Title	I	Conference	
Planning	Commi8ee	Mee(ng	

January	19,	2017	

Agenda	

•  Conference	Update	

•  Commi8ee’s	Role	in	Long	Beach	
	
•  Session	Hosts	Recruitment	
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Conference	Registra(ons	

As	of	January	19:	

• 		2634	A8endees	have	registered	–	(11%	ahead	
of	last	year)	

• 		210	exhibit	booths	sold	–	(7.1%	ahead	of	last	
year)	
	

	Sessions	

•  104	Sessions		
(includes	exhibitor	presenta(ons)	
	

•  5	Keynotes	

•  New:	Exhibitor	presenta(ons	will	be	
introduced	by	NASTID	members	
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Opening	Keynote:	Daniel	Jocz	

•  2016	California	Teacher	of	the	Year	
	

•  One	of	four	finalists	for	Na(onal	Teacher	
of	the	Year	

•  Currently	teaches	Social	Studies	at	a	Los	
Angeles	school	in	which	81%	of	the	
students	are	eligible	for	Title	I	services	

•  His	keynote	address	focuses	on	what	
instruc(on	looks	like	in	a	21st	century	
Title	I	classroom	

•  Emphasis	on	rethinking	how	we	use	data	
and	redefining	how	we	look	at	literacy	

	Keynote:	Pedro	Noguera	

•  Dis(nguished	Professor	of	
Educa(on	at	the	Graduate	School	
of	Educa(on	and	Informa(on	
Studies	at	UCLA	

•  Recently	received	awards	for	his	
research	and	advocacy	efforts	
aimed	at	figh(ng	poverty	

•  His	presenta(on	will	describe	
strategies	that	have	proven	
effec(ve	elsewhere	at	suppor(ng	
teaching	and	learning	in	public	
schools	
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	Keynote:	Connie	Rice	

•  A	civil	rights	lawyer	who	
engineers	systemic	fixes	to	
entrenched	inequality	and	
injus(ce	

•  Named	one	of	the	top	ten	
most	influen(al	a8orneys	
in	California	

•  Her	keynote	address	
explores	how	educa(on	
influences	and	informs	
social	jus(ce	movements/
protests	and	vice	versa	

	Keynote:	Eduardo	Briceño	

•  Co-Founder	&	CEO	of	Mindset	
Works	

•  Mindset	Works	provides	in-
person,	digital	and	printed	
growth	mindset	trainings	and	
resources	to	thousands	of	
schools	and	their	teachers	and	
students.	

•  His	presenta(on	will	examine	the	
growth	mindset,	which	is	needed	
to	engage	students	and	to	
unleash	their	mo(va(on	and	self-
efficacy.	
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	Keynote:	Chezare	A.		Warren	

•  Assistant	Professor	at	Michigan	State	
University	

•  He	lectures	na(onally	on	factors	that	
produce	high	academic	outcomes	for	
students	of	color,	par(cularly	Black	males	
in	urban	K-12	and	postsecondary	
educa(on	contexts.	

•  His	presenta(on	will	feature	findings	from	
his	research	on	teacher	empathy	in	
mul(cultural	classroom	contexts	and	the	
u(lity	of	this	construct	to	(re)humanize	
teaching	and	learning	prac(ces.	

Commi8ee	Role	at	the	Conference	
•  Be	a	visible	Commi8ee	presence,	answering	
ques(ons	and	collec(ng	feedback	

•  Serve	as	addi(onal	“eyes	and	ears”	to	gauge	
audience	engagement	&	contentment	

•  Help	ensure	that	all	sessions	are	hosted	by	a	
member	of	the	Na(onal	Title	I	Associa(on	

•  Commi8ee	members	will	receive	a	“cheatsheet”	of	
conference	facts	to	aid	in	answering	ques(ons,	and	a	
red	“Ask	Me”	bu8on	to	wear	
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Session	Hosts	
•  Involves	Associa(on	members	in	an	important	
way	in	the	major	NASTID	professional	
development	ac(vity	

•  Hosts	are	the	“face”	of	the	Associa(on	

•  Helps	reinforce	the	“ownership”	of	the	
conference	in	minds	of	the	a8endees	

	

Session	Hosts	
Du(es:	
	
• 		Welcome	the	presenter(s)	on	behalf	of	NASTID	
• 		Give	on-stage	introduc(on	
			(prewri8en	script,	available	in	advance)	
• 		Complete	session	host	feedback	form	(member-		
focused	“how	did	it	go”	informa(on	used	in	planning)	
• 		Alert	staff	to	any	problems	(temperature,		
overcrowding,	a8endee	medical	issues,	etc.)	
• 		Remind	audience	to	evaluate	sessions	
• 		Thank	presenter(s)	and	provide	gip	
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Session	Hosts	
Sign-Up	Process	
• 		Available	now	exclusively	for	CPC	members—1-week	window	
• 		Open	for	all	Associa(on	members	on	Thursday,	January	26		
• 		Members	review	the	session	schedule	
• 		Choose	the	session	they	wish	to	host	from	those	available	
• 		Scripted	introduc(on	will	be	available	for	download	

On	Site		
• 		Pick	up	presenter	gip	from	the	registra(on	counter	
• 		Arrive	at	session	room	10-15	minutes	early	
• 		Return	completed	session	host	feedback	form	to	the	registra(on	
counter	at	the	conclusion	of	the	session	
	

Sign	Up	as	a	Session	Host	
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Click	on	the	(tle	of	the	session		
you	wish	to	host	

						

Click	green	bu8on	to	sign	up	
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Find	your	Introduc(ons	and	sessions	
needing	a	host	in	your	account	Dashboard	

	

Scroll	down	to	Presenta(ons		
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Session	Hosts	
Discussion		
• 		How	best	to	encourage	all	Ac(ve	&	
Associate	members	a8ending	the	conference	
to	serve	as	a	host?		

Final	Mee(ng	
•  This	is	the	final	commi8ee	mee(ng	
scheduled	for	this	year.	

•  Thank	you	for	your	work	on	the	conference	
as	a	NASTID	member.	

•  See	you	in	Long	Beach	very	soon!	


